February 18, 1966

Dr. Charles W. Carter
4308 S, Wigger Street
Marion, Indiana

Dear Brother Carter:

Thank you for your letter of February 12, It is obvious that you
and your committee have been working hard on getting the bulletin
for W.T.S. printed. I think that the offer from Pilgrim Press is
the best that can be done. Admittedly, the bid from Morris Printing
Company is about $36.00 cheaper, but we have had some problems with
them in the matter of deadlines. They have printed our catalog,

and on more than one occasion I have had to go to Waterloo and sit
in their office and read the galley proofs im order to expedite the
matter.

I do not have a recent statement from Ralph Thompson, but as I told
you recently, it looks to me as though we would have enough money to
go ahead with the Pilgrim Press offer along with the subsidy of
$100.00 from Dr. Geiger.

i am, therefore, writing Dr. Taylor suggesting that he contact the
members of the Executive Committee and give you their authorization
at the earliest possible moment to go ahead and engage Pilgrim Press
for this work.

S8incerely yours,

Merne A. Harris
Secretary Wesleyan Theological Society
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